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December 4, 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

New York City Public Schools (NYCPS) are dedicated to ensuring that every student can learn 

uninterrupted, including during disruptions caused by building closures. To accomplish this goal, 

we want to make sure that our students and staff are prepared for successful remote learning. 

NYCPS has developed a practice plan to support and improve schools' readiness in the event a 

transition to remote learning is necessary. 

 

To better prepare for any future building closure, we ask all students to complete a Remote 

Learning Readiness Survey 2023-2024 so that we can collect important information about our 

school’s readiness. The questions on the form will focus on availability of a personal device and 

accessibility to internet (Wifi) in the event the school must transition to remote learning. We will 

send the form to every student’s stuy.edu email on Tuesday (12/5/23) morning and to be 

completed by 12:00 pm on Friday (12/8/23). 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in completing the form. Please contact Ms. Dina Ingram 

at RIngram3@schools.nyc.gov if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely,  

Seung C. Yu 

Seung C. Yu, Ed.D 

Principal  

Stuyvesant High School  

 

 

  

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fstuy.edu%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSYu5%40schools.nyc.gov%7C45f03941647c48cd70ed08dbf4ec146a%7C18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7C0%7C0%7C638373067009531571%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=faX2mmuUP8hcHLKD9NRiRz1iidmZd8whGgL1MbZlrgk%3D&reserved=0
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